From: Jonathan Robinson [mailto:jonathan.robinson@ipracon.com]
Sent: 08 August 2014 23:03
To: 'Cherine Chalaby'

Dear Cherine,

Thank-you for this follow-up. We have worked, together with ICANN Staff, to provide the briefing
note requested. | am pleased to provide it as an attachment to this email.

| do think it will be very helpful for the Council to obtain greater clarity on the expectations with
respect to the IGO-INGO identifiers and will attempt to provide specific questions.
We should consider two possible options;

(a) a written briefing ahead of the forthcoming Council meeting on September 4" at 15h00 UTC
OR

(b) an oral briefing and question and answer session at that same meeting.

We will discuss the options within the Council and revert to you with any specific questions as well as
a specific request for (a) OR (b) above as soon as possible.

Best wishes,

Jonathan

Jonathan Robinson
Chair
ICANN GNSO Council
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